
 
 
 
 
 
April 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians 
 
I am absolutely delighted to share the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection, which took place on 
11th and 12th March 2025. I am proud to let you know that Chase Bridge Primary School has been 
judged as Outstanding in all areas: 
 
The Quality of Education – Outstanding 
Behaviour and Attitudes – Outstanding 
Personal Development – Outstanding 
Leadership and Management – Outstanding 
Early Years Provision – Outstanding 
 
This result is a reflection of the exceptional work of our children, staff, governors and the wider 
school community—and of course, your support as parents. 
 
The attached report praises the warm and inclusive environment we strive to create every day and 
that we provide an ‘exceptional education’ for our children. Behaviour was described as excellent and 
the children’s enthusiasm for helping one another was noted as a real strength. Inspectors also 
recognised the wide-ranging enrichment we offer—from our vibrant music provision and school clubs 
to our emphasis on leadership, character development and well-being support. 
 
The inspectors were particularly impressed with the strength of our curriculum and the way in which 
pupils progress through their learning journeys—starting from a language-rich early years environment 
through to deep subject understanding in later years. They also highlighted our commitment to 
reading, our work with families to support learning at home and the way we ensure that every child, 
including the most vulnerable, are nurtured and supported to thrive. 
 
We are immensely proud of this recognition, but even more so of the fact that our children genuinely 
love coming to school and are proud of the community we’ve built together. 
 
Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. We are excited to continue building on this 
success in the years ahead. 
 
Regards  
 
Daniel Bishop 
Headteacher 
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